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The workshop is an attempt to bridge the service gap between 

Undergraduate and Graduate Studies within Queens Engineering.  

There are plenty of supports, but few students are prepared for the 

transition into graduate life as this transition involves not only 

changes in academics, but changes in the social, financial, and 

organizational realms of life.  This workshop intends to provide a 

number of resources and strategies aimed at enhancing Grad 

Student's knowledge of what is available to them, and where they 

can find the supports they deserve. 
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